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CBP Announces I-94 Website Undergoing Maintenance
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Immigration & Compliance

The U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) has announced that its 1-94 website will be under
maintenance and will not be available during the following periods: (1) March 30, 2017 from 1:30 a.m.
to 5:30 a.m. EDT,; (2) April 2, 2017 from 1:30 a.m. to 5:30 a.m. EDT; and (3) April 6, 2017 from 1:30
a.m. to 5:30 a.m. EDT. During these times, the ability to view a recent 1-94 record, obtain recent
travel history, and purchase a provisional 1-94 will be disrupted; CBP advises against using the
aforementioned functions accordingly.

Foreign nationals present in the United States in nonimmigrant visa status should note the CBP 1-94
website maintenance periods mentioned above and may wish to access any relevant 1-94 records
and/or travel history records prior to these times. Those planning to return to the U.S. from
international travel while the site is unavailable, should access the CBP system after site
maintenance is complete to ensure the electronic 1-94 record is correct and consistent with the
relevant passport entry stamp received during the admission process.
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